                                    Lenox Community Center
                                             Board Meeting

                                           March 16th, 2022

                                                   5:35 pm

Attendance:  Jen Picard, Rose Casey, Julianne Harwood, Jennifer O’Brien, Darlene McCauley, and Francie Sorrentino.

Acceptance of Minutes: February 16th Minutes are accepted

Public Comment:  NONE

Matt Merritt has offered to continue with hosting a Hockey program for this season.  

Over December break the Center was closed for 4 days due to not enough Staff for 65 Kids.  February Break we averaged between 18-25 Kids daily.  We hosted a Family Night making Gingerbread Houses; a good time was had by all.

We are looking forward to our monthly Luncheon from On a Roll next week!  

Darlene shares with us that Bruce Huber our new Custodian is off to a great start, Molly O’Brien is an asset as well. 

Budget passed through the Selectmen, now needs to pass through the Finance Committee. 

Jennifer O’Brien will be our new CPC Representative.

March 7th is our next Covid Clinic.

We are accepting Community Walkers here and at Town Hall.  Folks can walk inside during inclement weather. We haven’t been able to utilize the schools again….hopefully in the near future. 

Our Chess Class is on hold due to Cohort size, Darlene has reached out to the schools regarding space and helping out with some programs. 
Deb Carter is offering a Fashion Design Class though the School….folks are excited. Geoffrey Carter is hosting his Music Program and it is going very well.

Trish McCormack is offering exercise classes and Boot camp.

Tri-Town Health = Removing Mask- agrees kids coming directly from school, same protocols will be followed; we may be able to go to 2 larger cohorts.  

Southern Berkshire Play Group is back with 2 sessions.

Crushed stone/sand for seniors walk ways was available this winter season. 

The Meal from the Gateways was fully donated….we thank our neighbors for their generosity.

The annual Tree lighting …..SPECTACULAR!

Egg Hunt is on tap….shooting for Lilac Park….weather permitting…otherwise here at the Center.

Pickle Ball has raised all the necessary funds needed.
Bruce is keeping very busy with the Ice Rink and painting.  

Building Inspector had some concerns, minor and fixable.  

Jen Picard will be doing the plants for Earth Day.

                                          Meeting adjourned @ 6:31pm

                                                                            Respectively submitted,

                                                                        Francie Sheehan Sorrentino
